
 
Report to Planning and Environment Committee 16th November 2022 
 
Additional River Walk Signage 
 
1. Purpose of the Report 

 
1.1  To determine next steps following report made 01.06.21 by Claire Mann (Town Clerk).  To 

notify the Committee that many tourists & new residents in Malmesbury frequently ask 
residents of Burnivale directions to the River Walk  

 
2. Background  

 

2.1 Although maps are available in the Information Centre, people often see the river from Abbey 
Row but having gone down into Burnivale are unsure of which direction to follow next. 
 

2.2 An example of signage recently used for the new public toilets; 
 

 
 
2.3 Two signs are suggested, one at the bottom of Betty Geezers Steps and another on the wall 

by the Maltings with the wording “River Walk” & a directional arrow. 
 
3. Financial implications and risks 

3.1 The price for a sign similar to the image was obtained June 2021 and will require clarifying; 
The total cost of a 300mm x 100mm slate sign will be £52.68 including delivery 
The total cost of a 400mm x 150mm slate sign will be £96.98 including delivery 
 

3.2 Permission might need to be sought for the siting of the signs 
 
4. Proposal 

4.1    Members consider the report and determine a course of action. 

 
                     Lisa Dent 

Dep Town Clerk 
Nov 2022 


